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CaroMont Regional Medical Center-Belmont
Celebrates Two Weeks of Caring for Our Community
Since welcoming the first patients on January 8, 2025, care teams at CaroMont Regional Medical Center-Belmont  
have worked hard to ensure every person who enters the new hospital receives compassionate, exceptional and highly  
reliable care. 

Here are some of the highlights from the first two weeks:

There’s no doubt that the new hospital will continue to grow with the community and support CaroMont Health as a thriving 
regional health system. Thank you again for all you did to support the planning, construction and activation of the new hospital.

631
Patients 

discharged from 
the hospital

Patients seen in 
the Emergency 

Department

Patients  
admitted to  
the hospital

Imaging studies 
completed

Surgeries 
performed

Babies 
welcomed

133 93 1,059 27 9
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First Baby Delivered at CaroMont Regional Medical Center-Belmont
On the afternoon of January 8, Caroline and Taylor Cleveland packed their bags and made their way to the hospital to deliver 
their first child. With winter weather in the forecast, the Birthplace at CaroMont Regional Medical Center in Gastonia was a 
busy spot, so care teams worked with the Cleveland family to schedule their delivery at the new hospital. 

Less than 24 hours later, Sophia Grace Cleveland became the first baby born at CaroMont Regional Medical Center-Belmont. 
She arrived just in time to see her first snowfall and enjoy a quick visit with Chris Peek, President and CEO, and Beth Canipe, 
Chief Nursing Officer, who stopped by to congratulate her parents and celebrate the mark she made on the history of  
CaroMont Health.

Proud parents, Caroline and Taylor, shared that the care they received was nothing short of amazing, and they will never forget 
what a special experience it was to deliver their baby at the new hospital.  

SPOTLIGHT: FIRST DAYS OF CAROMONT REGIONAL MEDICAL CENTER-BELMONT


